
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Christmas Dinner – 7th December (Order via myevolvehub.com) – if you wish to wear your 
Christmas jumper/hat or something festive, please send in a 50p donation which we are 
collecting for Wigan and Leigh Hospice. 
Nasal Flu Immunisation – Tuesday 14th December 
Infant Nativity – Wednesday 15th December 
Junior Carol Service – Thursday 16th December 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRIST CHURCH PENNINGTON CE SCHOOL 
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

DIARY FOR THE WEEK COMMENCING: 
November 29th, 2021 



And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 
2:40) 

 

Friends of School 
      

Mini Christmas Fair – Friday 10th December 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
                 Thank you very much for helping with the Appeal 
                                                  We collected 

                                                £231.06 
 
                          Thank you for all your kind donations. 
                                                We raised  

                        £272.00 
 

REPORTING ABSENCES  
If your child is off school ill, you must telephone the school office each day of absence so we may update our 
records.  Please do not contact class teachers to inform of illness or other absence requests as they are busy in 
class and messages may take a while to reach the office.  If you have a medical appointment, please send a screen 
shot of the letter to the Office Seesaw inbox. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 
Please remember to order on myevolvehub.com before 10am, otherwise your child will be unable to pick their 
choice and will receive a jacket potato with cheese and fresh fruit. Thank you. 

CANCELLING SCHOOL DINNERS DUE TO ABSENCE 
A reminder to parents that if your child is absent from school and you have pre-ordered their dinner, you must 
cancel the order before 10am that morning, otherwise the dinner will be made and you will still be charged. 

STARS of the Week 
         

 

Reception – Conor, Jasmine 

Year 1 – Daniel, Eric 

Year 2 – Isabella, Lola 

Year 3 – Tymek 

Year 4 – Jonathan 

Year 5 – Lily, Heidi W 

Year 6 – Isaac, Rachael 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ping Pong 
Raffle Winner 

 

Lexie 
Year 5 

 

The children are really excited now they have heard 

the good news about our mini Christmas Fair. 

 

Thank you to all the people that have brought in 

donations. Please keep sending them in over the next 

couple of weeks. 
 



 

CHURCH LINKS 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like any further information, then please email us at info@christchurchpennington.com 
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